
Northeast Arkansas Industrial Development Commission 
P.o. Box 789 - Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-0789
 

Phone: (a70) 932-6691 Fax: (a70) 932-5762
 

November 22,2013 

The Honorable Harold Perrin, Mayor 
City of Jonesboro 
PO Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Dear Mayor Perrin: 

We greatly appreciate the city's participation and support in the economic growth of our region. 
Without your support, the economic development efforts for our area would be greatly diminished. 

As we begin to make plans for the upcoming year, we respectfully request that the city budget funding 
to the Northeast Arkansas Industrial Development Commission for 2014 in the amount of $552,250.00. 
per the public service contract dated for 2014. 

We request that payment be made to: 
Northeast Arkansas Industrial Development Commission 
PO Box 789 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-0789 

We look forward to working with you for an outstanding year ahead. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Ben Barylske, CFO 
City of Jonesboro 


